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April 1, 2021

Dear AESD Families,

The following update is provided to keep you informed regarding
the Anaheim Elementary School District:

AESD Spring Break
Our district will be closed from April 2-9, 2021 for Spring Break.

Return to In-Person Instruction
The Anaheim Elementary School District will reopen for in-person
instruction based on the following schedule approved by the Board
of Education during the March 3, 2021, meeting:

● April 12, 2021, Return to In-Person Schedule for students:
○ Preschool students return (1 day per week in person)
○ PK-6 SDC students return (5 days per week in person)
○ TK/K/1st/2nd Grade students return for blended

learning (2 days per week in person)
○

● April 19, 2021, Return to In-Person Schedule for students:
○ 3rd-6th grade students return for blended learning

(2 days per week in person)
○

Principals will continue to communicate information regarding
each student’s assigned group, start date, and schedule.

Free COVID-19 Testing for All Students
As a reminder, we are offering an opportunity for all our students to
receive a free COVID-19 test.

● Families may register and make an appointment at
https://lhi.care/covidtesting for our ongoing testing site at
Key School (2000 W. Ball Rd.) on Mondays, Wednesdays, and
Fridays.

● On Thursday, April 8 from 12:00PM to 5:00PM, there will be
testing available at Lincoln Elementary (1413 E Broadway).
Call Families Together of Orange County Community Health
Center at (714) 332-6367 to register.

Please note, a COVID-19 test is not required for students to return.

https://lhi.care/covidtesting
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Lunch Grab and Go - Fridays at the District Office
The regularly scheduled Friday Grab n Go will not take place on Friday, April 2 in
observance of the scheduled school holiday.

The Friday District Office Grab and Go will resume on Friday, April16, 2021, from 10:30
am-12:00 pm at the District Office located at 1001 S. East Street, Anaheim, CA 92805.

Seven-day meal kits will be available on Monday, April 5, at the following locations:

Our District will continue to monitor the guidance from the state and COVID-19 data for
Anaheim with a focus on the health and safety of our staff, students, and community.

We look forward to welcoming your child back to campus for in-person instruction.

Sincerely,
Dr. Christopher Downing
Superintendent


